
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

May 2025  

  

Welcome to The Vale’s May’s Newsletter, we 

hope you enjoy! 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



We celebrated mother’s day lots of family 

and friends visited for afternoon tea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This month we celebrated Valeries 

birthday!! Happy birthday we hope 

you enjoyed your day. 

 

                                                            

                                                        

            

 

                       

                       

 

 

 



We received a lot of lovely easter eggs from family and 

friends this year so a massive thankyou to you all.. Also 

a huge thankyou to Wishing Hearts who donated eggs 

to us. 

 

                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 



This month we welcomed our newest 

member to The Vale family, Rufus 

the sausage dog, our residents love 

him already. 

 

 

 

 

We received a bench of memorial for our late 

GINGE from ginge’s sister for our garden to 

remember him. 

               

 



Our night HCA Saguna has now 

gone on maternity leave we had a 

little farewell get together for her 

with baby supplies good luck 

Saguna to you and your family.

 

 



On the 8th of may we will be 

celebrating VE Day with Georgina 

singing and afternoon tea party. 

 

And later on in the month we will 

be celebrating Jessie’s birthday on 

the 29th 

 

Lastly thankyou to you all for your 

continued support. If you have any 

questions or queries please do not 

hesitate to contact on details below 

 



            The vale 

191 Willington Street 
Maidstone Kent 

ME15 8ED 
 

Tel: 01622 762332 

 

Fax: 01622 75115 

 

Email; 

 

caz@charinghealthcare.co.uk 
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